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Dear Premier and Ministers, RE: Rejection of the Greater Sydney Parklands Bill. 
We wrote on 25 October 2021 asking the Government to Reject the Greater Sydney Parklands 
Bill in its entirety. 
We stand by our objection on the grounds that further loss of trees, scrub, grasses, flora and 
fauna will put the Sydney basin in a critical state of severe climate change which will never be 
restored to normal. Heat, lack of precipitation and further worsening of our loss of wildlife will 
affect residents and tourist visitors. 
Sincerely 
Ian Bailey Office of Conservation, Birding NSW inc. 


